
          
 
    For Immediate Release                                               Media Contact: 
     October 1, 2012                            Elaine Driscoll (MGC) 617-571-2964 

                                             Press release: 12-041 
	
  

Community Notification 
Members of the Massachusetts Gaming Commission Meet To Discuss 

Workforce Development and Training  
 
WHO:             Members of the Massachusetts Gaming Commission including Commissioner James F. 

McHugh and Commissioner Bruce Stebbins ; Holyoke Community College President, William 
Messner and representatives from the Pioneer Valley Building Trades Council 

 
WHAT:          The public is invited to attend a meeting tomorrow with the Massachusetts Gaming Commission 

(MGC) and Holyoke Community College President, William Messner. President Messner will 
provide Commissioners McHugh and Stebbins an update on the progress to develop a 
partnership among the state’s community colleges which will focus on establishing a ‘Casino 
Career Training Institute.” Representatives from the Pioneer Valley Building Trades Council will 
also present information to Commissioners McHugh and Stebbins. For more information on the 
meeting agenda, please visit www.mass.gov/gaming.  

 
As part of MGC’s ongoing commitment to an open, transparent and participatory process, 
community members who are unable to attend the open meeting are encouraged to watch the live 
stream made available at http://www.mass.gov/gaming/meetings/mgc-meeting-october-2-
2012.html . 

 
 
WHERE:      Holyoke Community College 
                       303 Homestead Avenue, Kittredge Center, Room 302 
                       Holyoke, MA 
 
WHEN:        TUESDAY, October 2, 2012 
                       1:00pm 
 
  


